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March 30, 2020 

Dear Cooperative Education Student: 

We all trust that you and your families are doing well during these uncertain and 

unprecedented times. 

We want to give you an update about your coop course. In light of the extension of the 

school shutdown, we want you to know that you will be able to complete this 

semester’s coop credit(s), albeit through a different learning plan that does not include 

further community placements at this time. (There are a few students who have virtual 

placements who will be able to continue.) We are working to fine-tune on-line 

learning opportunities for you that will allow you to fulfill the expectations for your 

coop course. 

During this week I will be contacting you about next steps with coop learning. Please 

let me know if you have any questions or need any assistance. 

Thank you, 

Mr. Lars Bruschke 

Lars.Bruschke@dsbn.org  
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